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BY EMAIL and WEB POSTING  

April 12, 2022 

To: All Regulated Entities 
 All Interested Parties  

Re: Framework for Review of Intervenor Processes and Cost Awards 
EB-2022-0011 

On March 31, 2022, the OEB issued a letter introducing a Framework for Review of 
Intervenor Processes and Cost Awards (Framework). The letter invited comments from 
stakeholders on the issues, potential changes, and questions identified in the 
Framework, and set a deadline of April 21, 2022, to submit those comments. 

On April 6, 2022, the OEB received a letter from VECC seeking an extension to the 
deadline for filing comments. The OEB will grant an extension to April 29, 2022, for all 
stakeholders.  The OEB notes that, to the extent the OEB decides to amend its Rules of 
Practice and Procedure, or Practice Directions related to this initiative, there will be 
additional opportunities to comment on specific proposals in the future.   

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Michael Millar at 
Michael.Millar@oeb.ca or at 416-440-8111. The OEB’s toll-free number is 1-888-632- 
6273. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
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